
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. : VS/PV/2024-25/Cir-52                                           Date : 22/1/2025 
 

INTRODUCTION OF MATH EXPLORATION CORNER IN CLASS LIBRARY  
 

Dear Parent 

Namaste! 

We are thrilled to inform you about an exciting new initiative being introduced by the 
Mathematics Department of our primary wing- Math Explorer’s Corner. This project aims to 
foster a love for problem-solving and independent learning among our students 

Highlights of the Initiative: 
 

 A dedicated Math Corner has been set up in each classroom library. 

 It contains a curated collection of math enrichment books, puzzles, and practice 
problems. 

 Students who complete their assigned classwork will have the opportunity to explore 
these resources during class time. 

 The goal is to encourage critical thinking, logical reasoning, and self-assessment in a fun 
and engaging way. 

We believe this initiative will not only enhance students’ mathematical skills but also 
nurture a habit of self-directed learning. 

 
We invite you to encourage your child to share their experiences and challenges faced 
while working in the Math Corner. Your support in making this initiative successful will be 
highly appreciated. 

For any queries or suggestions, please feel free to contact the class teacher. 
 
 

Warm regards  

Mathematics Department 

Deepening    Roots  Broadening   Vision 


